
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                     

February 6, 2022 

How do you see the glass? Does your prayer life 

have the same mindset? Maybe we have lost sight of  

what really is filling our cups and the level it is filled. 

Today, we will search for gratitude in order for our 

prayer lives to become full of  thanksgiving. 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 
www.nwchurch.us  WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Prayer Requests: 

 Kay Bruce—Thank you for your prayers. I will have an                                 

appendectomy scheduled soon. 

 Bob Beavers—Give me the strength to continue working, as I am 

finding myself very tired. 

 Timothy LeRoy—Will have surgery on February 16 to repair a                

ruptured ear drum. Humbly request prayers for surgery and                   

healing. 

 Quinn Britt—I am so thankful for all God has done for me so far! 

Please pray for the continued heling of my COVID complications, 

including healing of my wound and the nerve damage in my arms 

and hands. Also, that I can return to full time work. 

 Debbie Byrd—Step-mother of Joel Byrd, passed away on Saturday. 

Please pray for the Carr, Byrd families and for Lonnie Byrd (Joel’s                  

father) during this time. 

                                                                           

I would like to thank the church for 

the condolences for my brothers death 

and the prayers for my family.                                                    

Bob Beavers 

    Northwest Church of Christ, 

I wanted to thank you for your participation in 

our annual Christmas bears program.  Thanks to your generosity, 

over 500 gifts were given, to over 80 foster families  during 

the Christmas season!  Our program is unique in that your gift is a 

specific request form our children in care and the biological children 

of the foster families serving these children.  You provided a gift that 

was personalized and not just base on gender and age.  Children feel 

loved AND known!  We wish you a blessed 2022 and look forward to 

your participation in next year’s Christmas Bears Program that will 

kick off in October.   



Youth Area Wide at Northside Church of Christ 

Sunday, February 20th evening 

 

SoulLink Youth Conference 

Who: 7th Grade and Up 

When: February 25-27th 

Where: Bammel Church of 
Christ 

More details: https://
www.soullink.org/ 

Deadline to register: 2/3/22 

Food Bank Needs 

Plastic Bags 

Place them outside 

the office door or 

food pantry door. 

   Ladies Ministry Survey 

The ladies ministry would like to hear 
from all the ladies 18 years and older. 
Scan QR code or pick up  copies of a 
very brief survey at the welcome desk. 

This will help us to plan the type of events our church 
needs for the coming year. Thank you! 

Help Needed for Refugee Family 

We’ve been asked by the Center for Refugee Services (https://

sarefugees.org/) to help another refugee family get settled in San Antonio! 

Our drives in September and November were very successful and we                 

believe that we can do it again! We’re looking for donations of gently used 

furniture and household items to furnish an apartment. Especially needed 

are queen and twin beds, with sheets/blankets and large area rugs.  Also                

looking for volunteers to help deliver, set 

up the items and meet the family.                 

If you are interested in teaching English 

to an Afghan family, there is currently                

a high demand.   

For a complete list of items needed                       

and more details, contact                                      

dmhuber78009@gmail.com or 210-542-

2164 or scan the QR code provided. 


